
CENTRAL MANAGMENT AREA 

CITIZEN ADVISORY GROUP 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

   

DATE: July 22, 2021 continued to July 27, 

2021 

 

 
  

TO:    CMA GSA Committee  

      

FROM:  CMA Citizen Advisory Group 

(representative Sharyne Merritt) 

 

   

SUBJECT: Review and Discussion Draft Sustainable Management Criteria and Monitoring 

Network Technical Memorandum 

 
 

Attendees  

 

CMA CAG Members in attendance: (7/22): Sharyne Merritt, Jeff Newton, Cindy Douglas, Len 

Fleckenstein; (7/27): Sharyne Merritt, Larry Lahr, Len Fleckenstein 

 

Staff in attendance:  Bill Buelow and Kevin Walsh (SYRWCD)  

Consultants in attendance: Curtis Lawler (Stetson Engineers),  

 

Purpose 

 

The CMA GSA Committee requested staff for the GSA agencies to coordinate meetings of the 

CMA CAG.  Through a coordinated effort, the CAG held a meeting via teleconference due to the 

COVID-19 restrictions. The meeting was held on July 22, 2021 and was continued to July 27, 

2022. The purpose of the meetings was for the CMA CAG (CAG) to review the Draft 

Sustainable Management Criteria and Monitoring Network Technical Memorandum. The 

Memorandum was prepared by the Stetson Engineer’s team.  A copy of the documents was made 

available to the CAG prior to the meeting at www.SantaYnezWater.org.   

 

CAG Comments on the Draft Water Budget Technical Memorandum: 

 

Each member of the CAG was given the opportunity to ask questions or make comments on the 

Draft Technical Memo.  Discussion occurred with each question and comment by various 

members of the CAG, Staff and Consultants.  Below is a summary of the comments and 

questions by topic: 

 

 

http://www.santaynezwater.org/


Various additional comments were provided from members of the public that were in attendance.  

Below are several examples of the comments provided.   

 

 

 


